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First name: Eric

Last name: Gucker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We have an existing two room cabin that has been in our family since about 1942.  It is located on

Gut Island on the mudflats of the Stikine delta.  Many prominent Alaskans both living and not have used this

cabin as their base to hunt waterfowl for decades and as such may be of some historical significance.  Our family

members rarely use the cabin anymore and may be willing to transfer ownership to the USFS.  This would save

us the annual special use cabin fees and make it available to others to enjoy.  There would be numerous benefits

to the USFS:  as the cabin already exists it would save tens of thousands of dollars in land preparations and new

construction, it would bring in much needed revenue with rental income and it is located only about four miles

from Wrangell making it easily accessible to the public (and USFS) by boat or floatplane.  Please contact me to

discuss details of this mutually beneficial opportunity via above contact information.  Thank you.


